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BEE on Time
Mr. Jeff Exton, a local bee-keeper, will speak at the
August meeting of The Gardeners of Lima.

His topic is… guess… Bees.

Incidentally, those members who have been in the club
for a number of years will remember bee-keeper Don
Cox.

The meeting will be at the Faurot Park Clubhouse on
Tuesday, August 14 at 7:00 pm.

SPECIAL AWARD
A special award plaque was brought from the recent national
convention of The Gardeners of America/Men’s Garden Clubs
of America and was presented to The Gardeners of Lima at
their July meeting.

The four members who qualified for the Spade Award are
Darlene Brown, Ed Morrison, Donna Maki and Steve Maki.

July meeting of T.G.O.L. was held at home of
Steve and Donna Maki.  This is the front porch.
See more pics of the meeting and the house on

next pages.



After dinner relaxation at the July meeting.

Multi-level floral display in Maki front yard. Rex Maurer inspects
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 WEB-SITE  UPDATE
Check out the new look of our Web-site

thegardenersoflima.com

We are now on Facebook
Thanks to Secretary Becky Wendroth, The
Gardeners of Lima now has a page on Facebook.

Pictures of club events have been posted on our Facebook
page.

Looking Ahead
August 14  Members Meeting
August 17 - 25  Allen County Fair
September 11    Members Meeting
October 9  Members Meeting
October 27  CGLG Fall Meeting, Kingswood, Mansfield

It Happened in July
“A good time was had by all.”  Donna and Steve Maki
made sure of it.

Their home and grounds provide the perfect place for
the summer meeting of The Gardeners of Lima.

The July Board Meeting was combined with the
Members Meeting for this event.

Thank you, Donna And Steve.

President Steve Maki conducts meeting.
Secretary Becky Wendroth takes notes.

Members gather in Maki living room for July meeting.

1st V.P. Ray Brown reports on coming events.
His wife and fellow member Darlene looks on.


